
 

 
 

2nd Announcement IPC 11 
 
 

Santiago, Chile, September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
We are pleased to announce that the 11th International Penguin Congress (IPC) 
will be held during 4-9 September 2023 in Viña del Mar, Chile. So please save 
these dates for our congress!!! We will be delivering more information on the 
venue, lodging alternatives, scientific program, fees, abstract submission, and 
critical dates in the following weeks.  
 
¡Saludos! 
 
 
 
 
Alejandro Simeone, Juliana Vianna and Guillermo Luna-Jorquera. 
 
Local Organizing Committee 11th IPC , Chile. 


